
Heritage statement 
 
The proposed development, which is of a minor character, will have negligible impact on the 
character of the Amberley Conservation area or on adjacent listed buildings, notably St 
Michael’s Church. The installation of solar panels will not affect the profile of the building or 
affect sightlines from the church or the churchyard. It will be invisible from street level. The 
proposed panels are black and will have minimal visual impact. 


